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I strongly believe that aquaculture is an important part of food production, that can be achieved in
a sustainable manner.

Having worked in the Aquaculture industry for a number of years in the UK, I have seen first hand
the positive benefits this brings to communities along with providing a low carbon, protein source
that is both healthy and nutritious.

As such I very much support Cooke Aquacuture, in their application to Washington State, to
amend their permit to produce triploid Steelhead Trout.


